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Hello Commissioners,

This email is to provide you with an update on CRAB park.

Last Friday, the Park Board filed a petition in B.C. Supreme Court seeking an injunction to enforce the
Parks Control By-law and the Park Board General Manager’s Orders in CRAB Park at Portside. This
petition was filed in response to a petition commenced on behalf of some of those sheltering in the
Park seeking to declare the Park Board General Manager’s Orders invalid.

The Park Board’s petition was served on those person sheltering in CRAB Park this morning to ensure
they are aware of the legal process and are able to participate in it.

For the past several months, Park Board staff, along with our outreach partners, have been engaging
with individuals experiencing homelessness in CRAB Park in an effort to connect them with safe
indoor spaces and other services. Outreach teams will also be on site today to ensure those sleeping
in the park have access to these resources.  

Thank you,

Jeannine Guérette | Senior Marketing and Communications Specialist
Vancouver Park Board | 2099 Beach Avenue
t. 604.257.8438

I am grateful to live and work on the unceded, ancestral territories of the Musqueam, Squamish and Tsleil-Waututh
Nations

http://vancouver.ca/your-government/vancouver-board-of-parks-and-recreation.aspx
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